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December 2014 Asides

  

 
 

December 9,  201Holiday Party at Palo Verde

December 13  Auditions for Southern Hospitality

March 10-14, 2015 

Southern Hospitality 

 

 
 

 

President’s Message: 

 

Murder at HoJo’s was another SLCT success and now we turn our attention 

to auditions and Southern Hospitality.  Howard has put more info in on 

that. 

 

Just a quick reminder that dues will become $20 as of 1/1/15.  If you pay 

your dues now you only pay the $15.  So you may wish to do so by the end 

of December.   

 

I hope to see you at the Holiday Party on December 9

 

My warmest wishes for each of you all for a wonderful, healthy, peaceful 

and restful holiday season.  

 
 

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER

Please Note New Start Time For Our 

Regular 2014 Meetings

Asides  

Holiday Party at Palo Verde 

Auditions for Southern Hospitality 

Murder at HoJo’s was another SLCT success and now we turn our attention 

.  Howard has put more info in on 

Just a quick reminder that dues will become $20 as of 1/1/15.  If you pay 

your dues now you only pay the $15.  So you may wish to do so by the end 

I hope to see you at the Holiday Party on December 9th. 

l for a wonderful, healthy, peaceful 

REMEMBER 

Please Note New Start Time For Our  

Regular 2014 Meetings 
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 AUDITIONS 
 A Civil War re-enactment, a Petting Zoo with a few live animals (and some stuffed) and 

a Beauty Pageant with very thinly disguised animosity.  Sound like fun? Then you will definitely 
want to audition for SLCT’s spring show, Southern Hospitality. 
    There are parts for five men and eight women. ALL parts are open, no pre-casting. There 
are many new zany characters as well as old Dearly Beloved favorites. 
 Auditions will be held Dec. 13 at 1 p.m. in Cottonwood A-6. The show runs March 10 
through March 14. 
    I am also looking for members to help with the production. There are many opportunities 
behind the scenes. Come out and join our Southern Hospitality family. 
For more information or to pick up a script, call Howard Hummel.  
 

 

HELP WANTED 
Stage Manager I need an organized detail oriented person who gets along well with ego driven 
adults and wants to have fun and be part of a SLCT production. 
 
Assistant Director If you are interested in learning about directing in Sun Lakes this fills the 
bill. Jump on the roller coaster and strap yourself in as you careen around the laugh-a-minute 
world of theater in Sun Lakes. A  note from a physician is required (and a strong sense of 
humor).  
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The Improvables   
If any of you have not seen one of our shows, we encourage you 
to get tickets and support your fellow theatre members!! We are 
working hard; helping to get SLCT's name out there in our 
community and spreading laughter and goodwill. 

Upcoming Shows 

Dinner and Improv Show, Sun Lakes Country Club in the Arizona Room, 

cocktail hour 4:30 pm, dinner 5:00pm, showtime 6:15 pm 

AAUW Holiday Show, Saturday, December 6, 2014, in Oakwood at 12:30 

Oakwood Ladies 99ers, Tuesday, December 9, 2014, in Oakwood at 1:00 

Oakwood Show, Thursday, January 22, 2015, in Oakwood time, TBA 

Sun Lakes Country Club (Phase One), March 24, 2015    

A note of thanks from Diana Nelinson to the cast a crew of "Murder At 

The Howard Johnson's" for a spectacular show. Also thank you to 

everyone that ushered, sold tickets, construction and served coffee. It 

really does take a village 
 

If you have not already done so, please pay your 2015 membership 
dues before the end of December. The dues will be going up to $20.00 
next year, but will still be only $15.00 if you pay before January1. 

Send or give to Kathy Jones, SLCT Treasurer. 
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SLCT currently sends out periodic email blasts to provide general information about 
SLCT activities and would also like to send notifications about any theatre related 
events in the area. As an example, since we have been donors to the drama 
departments of the Chandler high schools, it is important that we support them with our 
attendance at their productions. Similarly, we have SLCT members who are 
occasionally involved in productions outside of Sun Lakes and it would be encouraging 
to support them with our attendance as well.  If you know of any of these, please let us  
know by emailing the information to info@slctinfo.com 
 
 
 

SLCT is a Well-Wired Organization   

 
 Please visit the SLCT website at http://www.slctinfo.com/.  It has information on upcoming 
productions, club history, past productions, photo slideshows, and much more.  It even has a 
Resources page full of links to job descriptions of all SLCT roles, our bylaws, and other 
important information.  It also has a button on the home page to connect you to our Facebook 
account and a button that points to an up-to-date calendar of scheduled SLCT events.  If you 
have ever had a question about anything in SLCT, this is the place to go.  See you there.  

 


